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My public comment:

For the record my name is 
Aaron McCool
51 Brook street 
Unit 3D
Naugatuck, CT 06770

I believe redistricting should make geographical sense and not be about party or money. Gerrymandering is one of my top pet peeves in politics. 

I share this image of what I think a change in ct districts could look like that was not based on party or money but simple geography. The left side is what we have now. (Clearly
politicized) the right is clearly fairer. 

Thank you. 

-- 
Aaron McCool
Sent from my iPhone
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